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House Bill 2548 proposes a sweeping, one-size-fits-all mandate that could force 

many family farms and ranches out of business. This legislation disregards the 

significant protections already in place for farmworkers and transfers critical decisions 

about staffing, wages, benefits, and training to an unelected, unaccountable, 

bureaucratic body. We do not need more unelected bureaucrats in Oregon, we need 

decisions that can be voted on by the people. This bill puts our farmers at risk for 

losing their businesses due to the special interests of non-elected officials. Strongly 

oppose. 


